Cybersecurity Awareness Initiative Update

Dear Team,

As part of our ongoing commitment to cybersecurity, we are excited to share updates on our
Cybersecurity Awareness Initiative.

Upcoming Training Sessions

e Phishing Awareness: October 15, 2023, at 10 AM
e Password Management: October 22, 2023, at 2 PM

Recent Successes

Thanks to your participation, we saw a 30% increase in reported phishing attempts during the
last quarter!

Get Involved

We encourage everyone to participate actively and share any new ideas for improving our
efforts. Your feedback is invaluable!

Best regards,
The Cybersecurity Team



